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15th September 2023 
 
Dear Perry Hall School Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and in high spirits. I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the 
warm welcome we have received upon returning to school. It is truly heartwarming to witness all the children settling 
so well into their new classes and enthusiastically immersing themselves in their learning journeys. Being a part of the 
Perry Hall community is an absolute privilege and I am excited about the incredible year of growth and discovery that 
lies ahead for our children. 
 
As we embark on this exciting journey, I wanted to share some important information and upcoming events with you. 
Firstly, I am delighted to announce that we will be sending out our "Magical Moments Curriculum Newsletter" at the 
end of each half term. This newsletter will celebrate the wonderful learning experiences your children have had over 
the preceding weeks, giving you an insight into their educational journey. 
 
Furthermore, our extracurricular clubs are set to kick off next week. Please keep an eye on your phones for a text 
message confirming your child's place in these enriching activities. We believe these clubs will not only be a source of 
fun, but also provide opportunities for personal growth and skill development. 
 
In the coming week, we will also be sharing workshop leaflets detailing opportunities for you to come into school and 
spend valuable time with your child during their learning sessions. Individual letters will be sent out to ensure we have 
an accurate count of numbers for these events, in compliance with regulations we must adhere to. However, in the 
meantime we wanted to draw your attention to the key dates below:  
 
Year 1 and 2 Early Reading workshop    Reception Early Reading workshop  
27.09.2023 - 2:30pm     04.10.2023 - 2:30pm 
27.09.2023 - 5:00pm      04.10.2023 - 5:00pm  
 
Year 1 and 2 Early Maths workshop    Parents/carers evening 
11.10.2023 – 2:30pm     17.10.2023 -3:40pm – 7:30pm 
11.10.2023 – 5:00pm 
 
We will also be holding celebration assemblies where you will be invited in via text. 
 
Your continued support is invaluable to us and it plays a crucial role in your child's success. Please don't hesitate to 
reach out if you have any questions or need assistance with anything. We are here to ensure that this academic year is a 
remarkable one for your child, filled with learning, growth and wonderful experiences. 
 
Wishing you all a fantastic weekend,  
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
Mr L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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